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WOOD CHIPS 

 
Northwest Indiana Woodworkers Association 

Volume 26, Issue 8 August 2021 
 

President's Rambling’s 

Greetings Fellow Woodworkers, We survived another year at the Fair! What an 

accomplishment after a year of lock down. Thank you to all that helped man the booth 

and put on the demonstrations. We always hear about how disappointed visitors are at the 

fair when the don't see us there. Seth and Steve made plenty of jump ropes for the 

children. John Hunter had help making cars for the toy program and lots of saw dust was 

made. It was great to have live time member Max at the booth! Any thoughts for next 

year for the fair? A small band-saw would be a nice new feature and cut out some toys 

maybe? Does anyone have a scroll saw that they can bring to the fair next time? Jon 

Robins is having a hard time moving his and it would be nice to have someone different 

step-up and bringing the power tools. Lots of people showed interest in our club again 

and it will be interesting to see if some new faces show up at our meetings 

Consider scheduling a shop visit and get your 2022 dues paid by the club.  

Enjoy this weather and Don't let your tools rust!  

Your President, Kevin Sturgeon  
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Lake county fair 
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Picnic & awards 
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August meeting program 

 

At the August meeting Bill Schoech will demonstrate the process for making the 

bandsaw boxes that he brought to show-and-tell several months ago. He will also show 

several variations on that design.  These boxes can easily and quickly be made with a 

bandsaw blade as wide as 3/8 inch. 
 

Items for sale 

 

If you have any wood working related items that you wish to sell through the 

newsletter please contact John Hunter john.b.hunter@frontier.com  Include a 

description and the price you are selling them for, also how you may be contacted. 

 

If you are looking for a tool that another member would like to sell you can place a 

wanted ad in the newsletter, just contact John Hunter at john.b.hunter@frontier.com 

 

2021 
 

August 26
th

 Membership Meeting at Moose Lodge, 143 South Hobart Road, Hobart IN   

 7:00 PM 

September 15
st
 Committees Meeting at Moose Lodge, 143 South Hobart Road, Hobart IN   

 7:00 PM 

September 23
rd

 Membership Meeting at Moose Lodge, 143 South Hobart Road, Hobart IN   

 7:00 PM Program Favorite/Least Favorite tools 

September 24-26 Harvest Festival Sunset Hill Farm Co. Park, Valparaiso IN 

 9 AM to 5 PM daily 

October 4
th

 Executive Board Meeting 5 PM at Portage Moose Lodge on County Line Road 

October 20
th

 Committees Meeting at Moose Lodge, 143 South Hobart Road, Hobart IN   

 7:00 PM 

October 28
th

 Membership Meeting at Moose Lodge, 143 South Hobart Road, Hobart IN   

 7:00 PM 

November 10
th

 Committees Meeting at Moose Lodge, 143 South Hobart Road, Hobart IN   

 7:00 PM 

November 18
th

 Membership Meeting at Moose Lodge, 143 South Hobart Road, Hobart IN   

 7:00 PM Toy Program 

December 8
th

 Committees Meeting at Moose Lodge, 143 South Hobart Road, Hobart IN   

 7:00 PM 

December 16
th

 Membership Meeting at Moose Lodge, 143 South Hobart Road, Hobart IN   

 6:00 PM Christmas Party, Installation and Awards 
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